
 
MUPY has arranged strategic planning meeting
 

Nov 03, 2014       
 
MUPY administrative board, department head, and faculty members have attended annual meeting which
has been arranged by Division of Strategy and Planning on November 3, 2014 at Royal Princess Hotel.
The meeting has aimed to summarize MUPY outcomes and performance as well as to revise MUPY strategic
plan and action plan for the next fiscal year in relation to university objectives and strategies.
In addition, Dr. Rath Dhanadirek has been invited to give a special lecture and conduct a workshop
entitled ’Review of Strategic Plan and Action Plan’ to the MUPY staff. Then, They have had a chance
to discuss and shape up their strategic plan and action plan.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1451


